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Mobile Phone Policy 
 
The Board of Management of St. Brigid’s N.S., Clonegal discussed the use of mobile phones at a 
meeting in June 2006. The following decision was taken.  
 
Pupils should not bring mobile phones to school or to related off site activities. The only 
exception to this is an emergency or with the prior approval of the Principal.  
 
Pupils who ignore this policy and bring a mobile to school, whether they use it or not, will be 
required to hand over their phone to a member of staff and parents will be asked to collect it 
from the school office. The phone will only be available for collection one month later on a 
payment of a fine of €30. 


